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BY COURIER 
 
September 15, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 27, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2016-0337 -Load Transfer Elimination Application – A Service Area Amendment & Asset Sale 
Application Between Hydro One Networks Inc. and Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) Decision and Order in the above-mentioned proceeding, 
dated February 16, 2017, Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) and Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
(“Entegrus”) are jointly writing to inform the Board that one additional customer has been transferred to 
Entegrus as a result of this elimination.  The customer is located at 11 Lee Avenue, Tilbury, Ontario and 
is now being serviced by Entegrus.  No additional assets were transferred as a result of this customer 
change. Due to the aforementioned, Hydro One and Entegrus jointly request that Entegrus’ distribution 
licence be amended to reflect this final change. 
 
Should you have any questions on this application, please contact Pasquale Catalano at (416) 345-5405 
or via email at Pasquale.Catalano@HydroOne.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joanne Richardson 
 
Attachment 
cc. David Ferguson, VP of Regulatory and Human Resources  
     Andrya Eagen, Manager of Regulatory and Reporting 
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